
  

UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 

FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20535 

APR 21 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Enclosed herewith are 768 pages of abstracts 
encompassing sections 82 through 91 of the MURKIN file, 
as well as abstracts for files on the following related 
subjects: Judge W. Preston Battle, the Committee to 
Investigate Assassinations (CTIA), the Invaders, James H. 
Lesar, the Memphis Sanitation Workers Strike, and James 
Earl Ray. This constitutes the final release of abstracts 
to be made. 

Excisions have been made in some abstracts and 
one has been withheld in its entirety pursuant to one 
or more of the following subsections of Title 5, United 
States Code, Section 552: 

(b)(3) information specifically exempted from 
disclosure by statute; 

(b)(7) ‘investigatory records compiled for law 
enforcement purposes, the disclosure 
of which would: 

(C) constitute an unwarranted invasion 
of the personal privacy of another 
person; 

(D) reveal the identity of an individual 
who has furnished information to 
the FBI under confidential circum- 
stances or reveal information 
furnished only by such a person 
and not apparently known to the 

public or otherwise accessible 
to the FBI by overt means.



  

Mr. Harold Weisberg 

Exemption (b)(3) was cited pursuant to the National 
Security Act of 1947, and the Central Intelligence Agency 
Act of 1949. Inasmuch as serial 62-112697-31 in the CTIA 
file was referred to the CIA, the corresponding abstract 
was processed to réflect the determination made by that 
agency. 

If you so desire, you may appeal to the Associate 
Attorney General from any denial cantained herein. Appeals 
should be directed in writing to the Associate Attorney 
General (Attention: Office of Privacy and Information 
Appeals), United States Department of Justice, Washington, 
D. C. 20530, within thirty days from receipt of this letter. 
The envelope and the letter should be clearly marked "Free- 
dom of Information Appeal" or "Information Appeal." 

Sincerely yours, 

Dd G9 Aederof 
David G. Flanders, Chief 
Freedom of Information- 

Privacy Acts Branch : 
Records Management Division 
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